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May 2019 

Summer Recreation Program 
 

The Summer Recreation Program is scheduled to begin on July 1
 
and will conclude on July 26, 2019. 

The hours are from 8:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Participation in the program is limited to children who are 

enrolled in our pre-kindergarten program and children who are enrolled in grades K to 7 for the school 

year 2019-2020.    

  

In order to take full advantage of our summer program, a child’s schedule will include both recreation 

and academic classes, therefore, a child registering for our summer program will be following a schedule 

that includes recreational activities such as games, contests, field trips and many other activities. The 

academic classes will include English Language Arts, Mathematics, Computers, STEAM, Arts and 

Crafts, Physical Education and Recreation sessions. Each session will last for 50 minutes. Schedules will 

be distributed on Monday July 1
st
 and will be followed each day of our summer program. Students will 

also have a 30 minute lunch period daily.  Lunches should be packed and sent to school with your 

child. Lunches from local restaurants will not be delivered for the summer program due to limited 

time. 

      

In order to develop the schedules for our summer program and hire the necessary faculty, anyone 

interested in registering their child(ren) must complete the attached registration form by May 24
th

. 

 

The registration fee is $400.00 for the first child and $350.00 for each additional sibling.  The fee for 

the program will include a minimum of two field trips.  PAYMENT IS TO BE MADE BY CHECK 

OR MONEY ORDER ONLY. Checks and money orders are to be made out to the South 

Hackensack Board of Education. 

 

Students are expected to report to the program by 8:30 a.m. Please, for the safety of your child, no child 

is to arrive earlier than 8:30 a.m. All parents are responsible for transporting students to and from the 

program each day; students will be dropped off and picked up in the “Great Hall’’ (Exit F) at the back of 

the school, near the parking lot. Parents are to e-mail jchirichella@shmemorial.org or call 201-440-2782, 

extension 141 by 8:30 a.m. if their child will be absent.  Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

                                     

Sincerely, 

 

 

                                            

Gregorio Maceri 

Superintendent/Principal  

 

Cc: South Hackensack Board of Education 
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